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Proponent	of	HB	2498	
	
Dear	Madam	Chair	Landwehr	and	the	House	Committee	on	Health	and	Human	
Services:	
	
The	people	of	Kansas	do	not	want	mandates	affecting	their	health	care.		Our	
Constitution	guaranties	the	right	to	life,	liberty,	and	the	pursuit	of	happiness.		Any	
government	mandate	violates	these	rights.	It	is	as	simple	as	that.	
	
This	particular	mandate,	to	give	the	mRNA	experimental	“vaccine”	to	children	is	
especially	troubling.		The	way	it	works	is	to	inject	a	viral	gene	into	children’s	cells.		
This	forces	their	immune	system	to	manufacture	spike	proteins	to	mimic	the	
original	covid	spike	protein.		The	immune	system	then	makes	millions	of	spike	
proteins	that	are	toxic	and	can	damage	organs,	the	brain,	nervous	system,	heart	and	
blood	vessels	including	blood	clots.		This	can	cause	fundamental	changes	to	their	
immune	system.		Once	the	damage	has	occurred,	it	is	irreparable.	
	
This	“vaccine”	has	been	shown	to	not	prevent	covid	or	reduce	transmission.		Many	
side	effects	are	being	reported	among	young	people	including	myocarditis,	high	
blood	pressure,	blood	clots	and	sudden	death.		So	WHY	would	we	give	this	to	
developing	young	children?		Side	effects	may	show	up	years	later.	
	
Vote	YES	to	HB	2498	to	protect	our	children.		This	should	apply	to	future	pandemics	
as	well.		Any	new	medical	treatments	should	be	well	researched	and	tested,	and	the	
results	should	be	available	immediately	to	the	public,	(not	hidden	for	75	years	to	
protect	Pfizer	from	the	truth).	
	
These	“vaccines”	do	not	work	as	evidenced	by	the	need	for	subsequent	injections	
possibly	every	6	months.		The	risk	for	harm	increases	with	each	additional	injection.	
Protect	our	children.		Thank	you.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
Thomas	Hoskins,	Pharmacist	for	45	years,	Pharmacy	owner	for	25	years	
Hesston,	Harvey	County,	Kansas	
House	District	74	


